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April 21, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 
 
 
It has been awhile since our last update.  The tanker continues to provide water to the 
school without any interruptions.   
  
Since our last update we have had consultants review water samples as well as the 
actual well.  We are encouraged by the prognosis and continue to await water testing 
results. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Belal Taha 
Superintendent of Education 
 

  
 

Belal Taha 
Superintendent of Education 

Board Office: 500 Victoria Road N., Guelph, ON N1E 6K2   
Email: belal.taha@ugdsb.on.ca 

Tel: 519-822-4420 ext. 747 or Toll Free: 1-800-321-4025 


